
 

 
  BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS 

  Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools 

 
 

Bonneville Primary School        Tel: 02086731183                              Executive Headteacher 

Bonneville Gardens            Email: admin@bonneville-pri.lambeth.sch.uk              Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH, NPQEL 

          London SW4 9LB            Web: www.bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk                       

                

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 20th October 2022 

 

 

RE:      Residential Visit to Ufton Court 

18th-20th January 2023 

             

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have confirmed dates for our residential trip to Ufton 

Court in Berkshire for Year 4. 

 

The visit will take place from 18th-20th January 2023.  

 

We are in the process of applying for grants to ensure that the cost of the trip is affordable 

for all families. I will confirm costs at the earliest opportunity and parents and carers will be 

able to pay in instalments if necessary. We want all children to be able to enjoy and 

benefit from this fantastic trip.  

 

I will be holding meetings next half-term to give information about the trip to all parents 

and carers. These will take place on Wednesday 2nd November at 9.15am in the top hall 

and on Thursday 3rd November at 3.30pm, also in the top hall. You will have the 

opportunity to ask questions and find out more about what children will have to bring, 

activities that they will be taking part in, and other bits of important information about the 

visit.  

 

I look forward to seeing you all at one of the meetings next term.  

 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

 

Mr. F. Connelly 

Senior Assistant Head Teacher- Inclusion 
 


